
Key Dates
● Monday 17th - 21st 

June: Be healthy 
Week

● Monday 17th June: 
EID - School Closed

● Wednesday 19th 
May: Whole School 
Sports Day

● Thursday 20th June: 
Class Group Photos

● Friday 21st June: 
Eid Parties

● Friday 21st June: 
Going to work Day

● Friday 28th June: 
Summer Fair 
2:30pm Start

● Monday 8th July: 
Meet the teacher 
day

● Thursday 4th July: 
Polling Day - 
School Closed

● Thursday 11th July: 
Pupil Reports & 
Parent Celebration 
Day

● Tuesday 23rd July: 
Last Day of School 
1:30pm Finish

 

14th June 2024      www.bygrove.org.uk     @bygrove_primary

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Everyone at Bygrove hopes you’ve all had a 
great week. 

We are looking forward to Be Healthy Week 
which kicks off on Tuesday with cricket 
workshops and Sports Day on Wednesday. On 
Friday, the children will be celebrating ‘Going To 
Work’ day which was invented by Ameerah 
Miah in Year 5. The children really enjoyed 
dressing up as different professions last year & 
talking about their aspirations for the future. We 
can’t wait to see what they choose this year! 

We will also be celebrating Eid next week so 
please keep an eye out for any 
announcements or emails from the office team. 

We would like to wish our Muslim families & 
colleagues wonderful Eid celebrations. 

The school will be closed for Eid on Monday 17th 
June but we expect to see all children in school 
on Tuesday 18th. 

Eid Mubarak!

Fiona

http://www.bygrove.org.uk


After School Clubs - 
Summer 2024

Ad-Hoc Club House 
sessions and Breakfast 

Club will also be starting 
from Monday 15th April 
2024. Each club costs 

£17.50 for the term. The 
price for the Cooking 
Club is £20.00 due to 

the sessions being 
longer and the 

additional resources 
required. Breakfast Club 
will cost £1.00 per day 

and Ad-Hoc Club 
House sessions will cost 

£1.50 per day.

Last club sessions for 
the summer term is on 

Monday 22nd July 2024.

After School Clubs: spaces 
are available! 

To sign up, please log on to your ParentPay accounts 
via www.parentpay.com. Each club space is offered on 

a first come, first served basis.

Please contact the school office for help with 
ParentPay.

Mondays

Club House
Nursery - Year 

6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Music Production
Years 2 - Year 

6 3:45 - 4:45
13  spaces 
remaining

Football Club
Reception - 

Year 3 3:45 - 4:45
10 spaces 
remaining

Tuesdays

Club House
Nursery - Year 

6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Football Club
Years 3 - Year 

6 3:45 - 4:45
No spaces 
remaining

Wednesdays

Club House
Nursery - Year 

6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Basketball Club Year 3 - Year 6 3:45 - 4:45
13 spaces 
remaining

Thursdays

Club House
Nursery - Year 

6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Multi-Sports Club
Years 3 - Year 

6 3:45 - 4:45
12 spaces 
remaining

Cooking Club (£20 
per term)

Years 1 - Year 
6 3:45 - 5:00

6 spaces 
remaining

Fridays

Club House
Nursery - Year 

6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Archery Club
Years 3 - Year 

6 3:45 - 4:45
14 spaces 
remaining

Stars of the 
week

Rec: Hanna, Zayyd 
& Zayn

Y1: Umme

Y2: Zayna & Nuaim

Y4: Ajwaad

Y5: Omar

Y6: Adrit

https://www.parentpay.com/


Attendance
Our aim is to promote high attendance so that our pupils achieve 
well at school. Regular attendance and punctuality is also crucial 

for making friends and developing good relationships. 

Exceptional! 
100%

Very Good
97% - 99%

Potential to improve 
91% - 96%

Needs to improve 
90% & below

Our whole school 
attendance target for this 

year:

97.00%

Attendance for the week 
beginning Monday 3rd June 

2024 (Rec-Y6):

96.29%

Year Attendance

Nursery 93.49%

Reception 98%

Year 1 95.17%

Year 2 96%

Year 3 98.33%

Year 4 98%

Year 5 93%

Year 6 95.38%

Last week’s 
attendance 

Y3: 98.33%

Well done Y3!





Headteacher Surgeries
with Mr Langham at Langdon 

Park School 
(For parents of children going to LPS)

June 20th @ 9.00am – 10.00am
July 18th @ 9.00am – 10.00am

All at Byron Street Reception

Lunches (for 
Nursery children) 

£2.90             
(£14.50 per week)

All Afterschool 
Clubs £18.50

Cooking Club £21.00

Clubhouse 
Ad-hoc £2.00

Hall Hire - lettings £60 per hour

Price Changes from September 
2024

Here are the new prices from 
September 2024.



Year 1
This week in maths, Year 1 were 

introduced to statistics. We have 
been looking at pictograms and 

exploring how data is 
represented. With our talk 

partners, we made our own 
pictograms about Year One’s 
Favourite Landmarks. From our 
data, London Eye was the most 

popular and Buckingham Palace 
was the least popular. Take a 

look!



Year 3
Year 3 had the most incredible time at Kew Botanical Gardens last 

Friday. We started off strong exploring all the elements plants need to 
grow in the children's garden . We then ventured into the Treetop 
Walkway. This was undoubtedly one of the highlights of the day. 

Walking among the treetops us a bird’s-eye view of the gardens and a 
sense of what it felt like being high up in the canopy. Next, we took a 

stroll into the stunning Palm House, where we were surrounded by a lush 
variety of tropical plants. We were fascinated by the towering palms 
and vibrant flowers, and the humid environment gave us a taste of 

what it feels like to be in a rainforest.  We ended our visit with a trip with 
a visit to the Princess of Wales Conservatory. We were particularly 

excited to see the carnivorous plants section. We amazed by the Venus 
flytraps, different types of cactus and pitcher plants, learning how these 

plants trap and digest their prey.  
Our trip to Kew Botanical Gardens was an extraordinary adventure filled 

with learning, exploration, and fun. We all left with a deeper 
appreciation for the natural world and deeper curiosity about the plants 

around us. 

Year 6
Year 6 has been exploring the different reasons why people migrate in their 
history lessons. The children have interviewed someone that they know has 

migrated to the UK and interviewed them to find out their reason for 
migration and their experiences. 

They are now putting together a presentation to share with their class.ss.



Year 2
This week Year 2 have 

begun learning all 
about the capacity of 
objects. First they were 

ask to measure the 
capacity of beakers in 
cups. They had to see 
how many full cups it 

would take to fill each 
beakers. They were 

then able to order the 
beakers from the least 
to greatest capacity. 

Next, the children were 
introduced to millilitres 
and litres to allow them 
to accurately measure 

amounts. They were 
given three potions to 

make with specific 
measurements. They 

accurately measured 
the ingredients in ml 

and then mixed them 
to discover what 

colour the potions 
would make.



Reception 
The children have 
worked with our 

performance 
specialist to put 

together a dance, 
two songs and a 

mime with a poem 
that they would love 

to share with you.

The children will wear 
a traditional 

graduation cloak and 
hat during the 

assembly so please 
join us. We would like 

them to wear 
something white 
underneath too.

Without spoiling it too 
much, here are the 

two songs the children 
will be singing so that 
they can practise at 

home.

Zootopia - 
https://www.youtube.
com/watch?v=jpqV3

dzYOgk&ab_channel=
Izzy

See attachment in 
email sent on 

14/06/2024  for the 
video of 'Best that I 

can be'.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jpqV3dzYOgk&ab_channel=Izzy
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jpqV3dzYOgk&ab_channel=Izzy
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jpqV3dzYOgk&ab_channel=Izzy
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jpqV3dzYOgk&ab_channel=Izzy




Going to Work Day
Going to Work Day is on Friday 21st June 2024. 

Children can come in dressed up in their future, dream profession. 

If there are any parents who would like to come in the morning to speak 
to the children about their job & career, please let the office team 

know. 











Places Available!
Do you have or know someone with a child born between 1 

September 2020 and 31 August 2021?

Apply now via www.eadmissions.org.uk

They can start with us in September 2024

We also offer places to rising 3-year-olds to start nursery a 
term after turning 3 years old!

Please contact the school office on 020 7538 4925 or email 
admin@bygrove.org.uk

Click the link below for more information

Nursery admissions 2024

http://www.eadmissions.org.uk/
mailto:admin@bygrove.org.uk
https://www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/lgnl/education_and_learning/schools/school_admissions/nursery_school_admissions.aspx


www.letta.org.uk      www.bygrove.org.uk      @bygrove_primary

Hall Hire 

Price: £55 per hour
£50 deposit required at booking and only refundable after 

the event.

Availability: Most weekends and weekdays in the school 
holidays up until 10pm.

Car Park Space: 6 cars maximum.

8 double tables with benches attached and 40 chairs. 
Playground use up until 8pm.

No alcohol allowed.

Please let us know if you would like to hire out the hall for 
birthdays, Mehndi parties, family gatherings, Eid parties 

and other events.

Contact Christina Maynard to arrange a viewing via 
admin@bygrove.org.uk or call 0207 538 4925

mailto:admin@bygrove.org.uk

